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Students who go to virtual charter schools, private schools, are homeschooled , or 

any other schooling, should have the same monetary advantages as students who go 

to public schools. The Student Success Act was made to help students who need it 

the most, but virtual charter students are not included. HB 2583 is about making sure 

all students have the same chance to get money from the SIA, no matter where they 

learn.  I'm in favor of this act-- but separate from that, I wish we actually had our tax 

dollars follow the student.  


